
 
Thu, Mar 12, 2020 at 12:28 PM 
Subject: GPPSS closed Friday for students, staff report to PD 
 

Friday, March 13th, GPPSS will be closed to students​ so staff can participate in a day of 
professional development on remote learning appropriate for each age group. This will allow 
staff to develop materials should we need to close in the future. It is recommended that students 
consider bringing their books home with them today. We recognize how difficult this is for 
parents, and appreciate your patience as we navigate this with you.  

After school practices and rehearsals for today, March 12th, will occur as scheduled unless 
otherwise cancelled by the coach/advisor. The middle school wrestling event scheduled for 
today has been cancelled.  

Tuition-based preschool at Barnes and the elementary schools will be open Friday. Specifics 
about hours will be sent by the preschool program in a separate email. There will be no Kids 
Club on Friday. 

Our goal is to be open Monday​, but that will depend upon the direction of the health 
department and government agencies. Additional information will be sent by 3:30 p.m. today 
regarding activities. 

Thank you for working with us to keep our students and staff safe, 

Gary C. Niehaus 

Superintendent 
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